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Dear All
Hello
Please share the following by forwarding it to colleagues in your school.
Primary MFL Update – April

Cave Languages Support and Training Services
As we move into the final term of the year, I am planning for the new academic year. I will be offering a range of services and support for primary schools. I am about to send out details about this to the head teachers of all the local primary schools. The new programme of training courses is now also available. I have attached it. If you would like to discuss any of this or book a course, please do not hesitate to contact me.
The scheduled training sessions have now finished for the year. It  was good to meet so many of you and hopefully you have all found them useful. You will find below one more course which I have added for the summer term.
Additional Training Course - June
On Friday 12th June, I am offering an extra course on ‘French Pronunciation and Grammar’. This is a day course (9.15am-3.00pm) for anyone who lacks confidence in their pronunciation and understanding of the French language. It is for complete beginners as well as those with some knowledge of French. I will practise all the key sounds of French using the sound, action, spelling system which is embedded in my support resource files as well as analyse and practise the grammar encountered in the first two years of language learning. This would be good preparation for anyone who will be teaching in September. If you already have a contract with me, this will be free for teachers in your school. For anyone else, you will find more information and a booking form here http://www.cavelanguages.co.uk/training-courses Please contact me if you need any further information.


Primary Network and Support Meeting
Don’t forget to keep available the date of the next meeting on Wednesday 17th June at Keep Hatch Primary School and the topic of discussion will be transition from Key Stage 2 to 3. I hope to be able to let you know in the next update which local secondary schools will be represented. I will be contacting them this week. However, if you are intending to come and there is a secondary school not in Wokingham Borough to which your Year 6 children transfer and would like to meet, please let me know and I will try and contact them. On the other hand, if you already have a contact with the MFL department of a local secondary school, please encourage them to attend.

University of Reading DfE funded CPD course
This year the University of Reading delivered training sessions for primary language teachers with funding from the DfE. Most of the resources used to deliver the course are available online here http://pdcinmfl.com/the-national-curriculum-and-the-principles/ There are some very interesting presentations and activities.

Dyslexia and Language Learning
There is a free online course about dyslexia and language learning organised by the University of Lancaster. It has only just started and I don’t think it is too late to register if anyone is interested. https://www.futurelearn.com/courses/dyslexia

Spanish course
For those schools involved in the teaching of Spanish in Key Stage 1 or 2, there is a day course for primary teachers taking place at the Spanish Embassy at the end of June. Go here for more information http://www.mecd.gob.es/reinounido/en_GB/

Best wishes
Sue

Primary MFL Specialist Teacher and Consultant
Cave Languages
www.cavelanguages.co.uk
07503620097

“supporting schools to deliver languages”


